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The Pikes Peak Elder Justice Center advocates for the health and stability of every person in our 

community. 

We take the broadest possible view of diversity. 

We value the visible and invisible qualities that make clients who they are. 

We welcome that every person brings a unique perspective and experience to advance our mission and 

progress our fight for the health and financial stability of every person in our community. 

We believe that each community member must have equal access to solving community problems. 

We strive to include diversity, equity, and inclusion practices at the center of our daily work. 

We commit to using these practices for our community. 

 


